
It is with great sadness I was advised this morning that our former Manager, Barry Hughes 
passed away suddenly at home on Monday 12th. June.  I understand details will be in 
Saturday’s paper.
 
Barry held his position with The Fund for some 8+ years before taking (in his words) “early 
retirement “ in February 2013.
 
Regards
 
Noel Johnson
Manager
 
FIRE SERVICE FUND

4.02.1943 - 12.06.2023

Loving and beloved Husband of Pam for 57 years.

Loving and proud Father and Father-in-Law of Adam and Kathryn, Fiona and Wayne.

Very proud "Puppa" of Will, Ben, Joel, Bailey and Cooper.

Barry is now in the presence of his Lord and Saviour.

My dear Barry, you were my first and last love, until we meet again.
Rest in Peace.

Psalm 23

Barry Hughes



The family and friends of the late MR BARRY HUGHES are advised that his Funeral 
Service will be conducted in its entirety in our Funeral Home, 543 Marion Road, South 
Plympton, on THURSDAY, June 22, at 10.30 a.m.

In lieu of floral tributes, a donation to Gideons International Australia would be appreciated. 
Envelopes will be available at the Chapel.
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